
Free Curry and   
Yorkshire Pudding  
Harmony Week! 

 

Tuesday 16th March to be held at the 
Walpole Community Hall 1pm. 

 

Walpole’s very popular chef, Pradeep, 
will be demonstrating how to make Sri Lankan cuisine  

including curries, pickles, Asian rice and dessert.  
So come and join together to enjoy this special meal. 

 
 

    RSVP essential due to COVID restrictions.  
    Please call Walpole CRC to book  

   Tel 9840 1395 

This activity has been supported by the  
Department of Local Government, Sport and Cultural  
Industries as part of Harmony  Week. 

 

“I have been employed at The Nornabar for over three years and have implemented the very high 
standard of cooking that has established the Nornabar reputation. 

My love for cooking goes back many years where I have worked with celebrity and Michelin Star 
Chefs in Asia, the Middle East and Europe and now I look forward to sharing  

some of my age-old precious recipes with our community.”  Pradeep 


